
Southwest Airlines, in conjunction with the Hispanic Association of Colleges & Universities, 
has opened applications for a travel award called ¡Lánzate! / Take Off! Travel Award. This 
award is geared toward college students (undergraduate and graduate). If you or someone 
you know is currently enrolled in a two or four year university, maintains at least a 2.5 GPA, 
and is in good standing you may be eligible. Visit www.hacu.net for more details and give 
flight to your success! Deadline is April 13, 2018.

To apply, visit www.hacu.net for more details and give flight to your success!

Let your dreams 
take flight


